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Press Release  June 13, 2024 
 
The Shoreview Einhausen Sister City Association (SESCA) announces scholarship 
opportunities for students in the Mounds View District.  
 

SESCA is pleased to announce scholarship program opportunities for students interested 
in advancing their skills in the German language.   
 
This includes: 
 

• Attending the Concordia College German Language camps located near Bemidji, 

Minnesota. 

• Attending German language instruction offered by the German American Institute 

in St. Paul. 

• Online classes in German such as with North Star Online.  

• Participating in tours to Germany led by world language instructors. 

• Exchange experience with visits to host family in Germany. 

 

General requirements include being a Mounds View District School student (middle 
school or higher) and a previously demonstrated interest in learning the German 
language.  Applicants  will  a need a recommendation from a world language instructor or 
other course instructor  
 
Inquires can be sent via email to the Shoreview Einhausen Sister City Association at 
sistercity@sesca.org.  Or via regular mail to SESCA at 4600 Victoria Street North, 
Shoreview, MN  55126. 
 
The mission of SESCA Is to promote friendship and international goodwill by creating 
opportunities for all citizens of the greater Shoreview area to experience the German 
culture through a variety of social, educational, and cultural activities, with an emphasis 
on exchanges and personal interactions with the people of Einhausen, Germany 
 
For more information about the Shoreview Einhausen Sister City Association see their 

web site at www.sesca.org. 
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